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Silver Beach Elementary School 

 

Introductions 

Everyone introduced themselves and shared their connections with our elementary schools.  

Elizabeth Boyle, development director with the Bellingham Public Schools Foundation, shared 

history and inspiration for the equity pilot project.  

12 of our elementary schools are interested in being involved in this pilot project. We are here 

tonight to discuss details and get feedback on the aspects of the toolkit. How can the Foundation 

and district help you? 


